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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Hires Four New Patrol Deputies 

 
The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office has hired four individuals to fill vacancies in the patrol 

division. The Four Patrol Deputies were sworn in by Sheriff Dwight Baird on March 29th  

 

Picture left to right, Deputy James Lee, Deputy Jacquelyn Mielke, Sheriff Dwight Baird,  

Deputy Tyler Mulligan and Deputy Nicholas Albarran. 

 

The deputies will attend the Basic Police Training Academy for 14 weeks beginning April 1
st
. 

Upon successful completion they will be paired with an experienced field training officer, to 

undergo a 14 week field training program.  
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